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August 16,  2013.                                                                                                       1424
Patrick Regina, General Manager.

Hilton Toronto / Markham Suites Hotel

8500 Warden Avenue,

Markham, Ontario…..L6G 1A5

Re: Letter dated August 14, 2013 – National Council of Canadian Muslims.

Dear Mr. Regina,

Thank you for providing us with a copy of the above-noted letter and sharing your concerns.

The information contained in this letter is factually incorrect and the allegations made are unfounded.    The letter expresses concerns and cites information that is taken out of context, perhaps unintentionally – but nevertheless inaccurate and incorrect.    Although I cannot change the perception of the writer or his named organization, I can respond to the letter with factual information that should be helpful in addressing any concerns you might have.
JDL Canada is an organization that is unaffiliated with any other organization that uses the acronym “JDL” and our mission is to advocate for the safety and the security of the State of Israel in a lawful and peaceful fashion.   We do this in part by sponsoring intellectual and accredited speakers who share our world views of lawfulness and democratic order.
Our mission is directed to expose individuals and groups that promote terrorism or provide material support to individuals or organizations that support terrorism.    We have a broad network that monitors such activities and we work closely with the authorities to share information that is of value and interest to the policing community.

JDL Canada advocates for human rights and is passionate, outspoken and determined to confront and expose anti-semitism, wherever it exists.    We are profoundly impacted by the horrors of the holocaust and determined never to allow the circumstances that resulted in the extermination of 6 million Jews and countless millions of others to find fertile ground – anywhere.
JDL Canada has no affiliation with any organization in the United States and it is a false accusation that JDL Canada “has been deemed a right-wing terrorist group” by the FBI.   
There was a false statement made in an earlier CBC news report alleging this, however, the allegation was withdrawn and an apology rendered.    I refer you to the following llink for your review.

http://www.honestreporting.ca/cbc-apologizes-to-jdl-for-calling-it-a-terror-organization/1046#.Ug5EAZFE3Fo
JDL Canada shares the view of the Government of Canada as stated publicly by Prime Minister Stephen Harper that “radical Islam is the greatest focus of our (Canada’s) security agencies.”
Contrary to the theme of the letter, JDL Canada is proud of the fact that we have built inter-faith coalitions who have expressed and share the same concerns that we do.   These include Christian, Hindu and Muslim organizations and we continue to share the podium with like-minded groups.    We stand with and support any group or organization that speaks directly to the threats presented by radical Islamists.

Regarding Pamela Geller, we hosted her previous speaking engagement in Toronto before a capacity crowd earlier this year, despite a similar complaint made by this same group (under a different name).    The complaint was investigated by the Toronto Police Services which resulted in 2 plain clothes officers from the Hate Crimes Unit in attendance – who monitored the event – and concluded that there was no hate speech involved.    The event was professionally conducted without interference or disturbance.   In fact the noted Canadian author and educator Salim Mansur, himself a Muslim, defended her speech in public.
Finally, for your information, the writer NCCM – the National Council of Canadian Muslims  – is the recent reincarnation of CAIR Canada – a notorious organization affiliated with the parent organization in the United States which was determined to be an unindicted co-conspirator in the recent “Holy Land Trials” where members of its board were prosecuted and found guilty of laundering money for terrorist organizations connected to the Muslim Brotherhood – currently wreaking terror and havoc around the world.
In conclusion, we would be more than willing to meet with the writer and engage in a civil discussion of their perceived grievances – if this would be helpful in your response to their submission.
Respectfully submitted,

Julius Suraski,
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Board Member. 
Telephone:   (416) 736-7000

www.jdl-canada.com

